


The information you provide in your application will only be used for the purpose of assessing your 
eligibility for this fund.  If you would like further information about how your information will be stored 
or processed, please contact studentmoney@beds.ac.uk  Please note that under the GDPR 
Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018, we need your explicit consent in order to 
process the information you provide to us within this form and any evidence you provide in support 
of it. 

The Cost of Living Hardship Fund is a means tested fund administered by the Student Money 
Advice team.  

Once the Cost of Living Hardship Fund budget has been spent no further awards will be made from 
this fund. 

 

 


